
 
Sent: 19/03/2016 6:14:47 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  19/03/2016   MR Peter Cross  17 Arthur ST  Dee Why NSW 2099   RE: Mod2016/0023 - 725 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099   The construction of the PCYC building on the site of the Council staff carpark has led to increased use of surrounding streets (including mine, particularly at the narrow McIntosh Road end) for staff parking. This has resulted in exiting Arthur St into McIntosh Rd more difficult and hazardous than before.  I sincerely hope that when the building is completed that Council staff will again be able to park free of charge in the new enlarged carpark on the site to help alleviate the abovementioned problems.  Yours faithfully  Peter Cross  


